

Blessed Hugh Faringdon Catholic School & Sixth Form Centre

'True Teaching'

Headmaster: Dr Simon Uttley FRSA KHS

Fawley Road, Reading, Berkshire RG30 3EP Email: admin@hughfaringdon.org

Telephone: 0118 957 4730 Website: www.hughfaringdon.org

Serving the community in Reading since 1958

June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 9 - University of Reading: Wednesday 22 June 2022

Your child has been invited along with their year group to visit the University of Reading on Wednesday 22 June 2022. The trip to for all students to understand the full range of learning opportunities available to them. This includes academic, vocational routes in colleges, universities, and the workplace.

Students are to come to School at normal time and we will then be travelling by Coach leaving at 9am and returning at approximately 3pm.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and drinking water (if your child receives a free school meal then a lunch will be provided). Please be advised that students are required to wear school uniform.

In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per student. This will enable to cover the cost of the transport and resources; payment is now available via ParentPay and places will be allocated to Students. Without sufficient contributions it may not be possible to run this event.

If you would like your child to take part, please make the payment and confirm permission via ParentPay by **Friday 17 June 2022**.

Please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at <u>j.hawkins@hughfaringdon.org</u> if you have any questions regarding this visit.

Yours faithfully

Mr I Patullo Head of Year 9



